
PRINCIPALS MEETING 
MARCH 18, 2010 - ARCHDIOCESE HEADQUARTERS 

10:30 A.M. - 2:30 P.M. 
 

 
The Archdiocesan District Office of Education has called a principals meeting to take place on 
Thursday, March 18, 2010, 10:30 a.m. - 2:00 p.m., at the Archdiocese’s headquarters.  
 
Ms. Mary Kurutz, Sr. Administrative Analyst of the Office of Grants Management / the New 
York State Education Department will address the principals on the state’s mandated services aid 
available to the nonpublic schools. 
 
Mr. Eric Lynn and Mr. Bill Clifford of the Bureau of Nonpublic Schools Reimbursable 
Services / the New York City Department of Education will also join the principals to discuss   
the availability of Title IIA & Title IID funded services for professional development and 
purchase of technology equipment to the parochial schools. 
 
His Grace Bishop Andonios of Phasiane, Chancellor of the Greek Orthodox Archdiocese will 
greet the principals and guests on behalf of His Eminence Archbishop Demetrios of America 
and bless the meeting.    
 
 
 


